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Quote:

ebroesicke wrote:
This project was pretty much done exclusively by the City of Bethlehem.  All funding was done through
grants, which the City applied for.  I forget exactly which grants they ended up getting.  The Monocacy
Chapter of TU was involved in getting the ball rolling so to speak, and offered support through out the
process, but the City did all of the work.  The dam was located on City property.  The Forks of the
Delaware Chapter is involved in many projects on the Bushkill (easton).

I don't know if the let it go wild plan is gaining steam, but I for one would welcome the ending of stocking on the
Monocacy as well as the other limestone streams in the LV.
BTW the dam at Illicks Mill is supposed to be removed this summer, if it hasn't already been removed.
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